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Welcome to Worship
It is good to be together each Sabbath morning for Bible study at 9:30 and Morning Worship at 10:30. We’re outdoors so dress in warm clothes and bring a warm blanket. Welcome to all who have come and to those watching online.
Hobo Party
Our annual Hobo Party will be at Serrano’s this evening (Nov. 14) at 6:00. However this year because of the coronavirus bring your own food—no hobo soup pot or sharing of food this year. Also please wear your mask. Address: 24761 Avenue 188.
Sharing the Bible with Others Using Stories
Pastor Rob is guiding a class in how to lead a Bible study with friends using the stories of the Bible. It’s not too late to join. Come to the church office at 8:30 tomorrow (Sunday) morning. You can still catch up. Several are already finding it an enjoyable way to study with friends.
Wednesday Night Prayer and Bible Study
Join us by phone as we pray for common needs and study the Bible together. Pastor Rob is leading us with themes in Revelation. At 7:00 pm dial 390-5054. When asked enter your PIN: 425067#, Then your ID: 1#, Then your name and #. You are ready to join the discussion or just listen.
Financial Report
Budget: 14,025.00	Oct. Income: 9,828.00	Balance: –37,756.97


News Sheet
To include your announcements in this news sheet call, text or email Doug at 310-7604 or doug  @  dmots.com by Wednesday each week. If you absolutely must make a public announcement, please call Stan & Donna to plan ahead.
(continued on side 2)



CrossFit for Cancer Youth Fundraiser
[bookmark: _GoBack]November 21, at 5pm at Bravo’s house after Bible study. Youth will be finding sponsors to commit to pledging an amount per rep of certain calisthenics. The kids will then try to do as many reps as possible in 1 hour period. All money raised will go to help with medical costs for a young lady with cancer from the Porterville community. Please join us in this great opportunity to support not only a young lady struggling with a difficult disease but our youth as well! Call Kelli Wilcox with any questions 304-881-4834.
Thank You
I thank my church family for the beautiful flowers and kind words said about my work for the church and retirement. —Gail Henderson
Home Needed
Two 4-year-old male and female (brother and sister) German Shepherds need a new home. Great watch-dogs. Call Gail at 920-3477
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